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MARK and PAULA PRESENT spent the Christmas holidays cruising the waters of South America and the Antarctic on the Holland American Line’s SS Amsterdam II.  MARK wrote: “We had great weather and only two rough days at sea.  It was smooth as glass on Christmas Day, and the ice pilot, a retired Canadian Coast Guard Captain, sailed us into some beautiful areas.  Before we entered the Antarctic, he gave a lecture on what he planned to do and called it Plan A.  By the time we sailed out of the Antarctic, it had been adjusted to Plan K.  Sailing around Cape Horn was very picturesque and calm.  Weather on the trip was everything from soup to nuts.  One day we had fog, sun, rain, sleet, and snow.  We started off with hot and humid in Rio De Janeiro, got colder as we went further south, and returned to hot and humid by the time we arrived in Santiago.”

GEORGE and GAYLE BOND welcomed their newest grandchild, Margaret Whiton Haroules, born in November 2004 in Alexandria, Louisiana.  Maggie has two brothers, Tom and Dan, who are the children of GEORGE and GAYLE’s daughter Heather and son-in-law Steve.  Steve is the controller of a paper mill in Louisiana owned by International Paper.  GEORGE recently heard from two high school classmates (Izmir American High School in Turkey) who put him onto the website www.classmates.com.  He went on-line to see about the Academy, and found a listing for the Class of 1953.  Thinking that this site might be a way to stay in touch with classmates, he set up a listing for the Class of 1969.  GEORGE adds that daughter Kate has been selected for the U.S. Navy’s flight surgeon program.
RON and MARIANNE GRETO have been in the same home in Northern Virginia for twenty-one years, and continue to enjoy the activities of Washington while using its central location as a jumping off point for travel along the East Coast from New England to Florida.  Their son Mike and his wife Megan live in nearby Arlington, where Megan is with IBM and Mike with Global Experiences, a company that arranges cultural exchanges, language programs, and adventure travel around the world for universities and individuals of all ages.
STU WHITE and JIM ROBINSON are working on putting a ’69 contingent together for the 2005 Coast Guard Invitational Golf Tournament, to be held at Barton Creek Resort in Austin, Texas, from June 1-4.  Barton Creek is a premiere golf resort with four top drawer courses and four-star accommodations.
New e-mail address for PHIL HAWKINS: pwhawkins@net-venture.com.  As a reminder, I am always in the search mode for e-mail addresses for classmates to include on the Class address list and for CHRIS KREILER’s website.

JIM SMITH has sent out his first letter on the plan and timeline for the CGA Class of ’69 Gift.  Initial reports indicate a successful launch of the project.  I must note, however, that the committee working on the project has titled themselves Stone Claw Collections, INC!
